
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Purchasing & Contracting Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Charlie Pierce, Mayor 

THRU: John Hedges, Interim Purchasing & Contracting Direollllfj--/ 

FROM: Andrew Walsh, Project Manager ~ tD"""".-...--
DA TE: July 16, 2019 

RE: Authorization to Award a Contract for ITB19-021 Nikiski FSA -1 Generator 
Replacement 

- --

The Purchasing and Contracting Office formally solicited and received bids for the ITB19-Q21 
Nikiski FSA #1 Generator Replacement Bid packets were released on June 11. 2019 and the 
Invitation to Bid was advertised in the Anchorage Daily News and the Peninsula Clarion on June 
11,2019. 

The project consists of Provide all materials I equipment I delivery I and startup for a Diesel 
Powered Outdoor Generator with an arctic endoser. 60Hz-150KW U0/208 400 amp configured 
to communicate w/one automatic transfer switch. Ul2200 Usting. Onan I Kohler Generators will 
be preferred units. 

On the due date of June 26, 2019, one (1) bid was received and reviewed to ensure that all the 
specifications and delivery schedules were met The low bid of $47,804.00 was submitted by 
Cummins, Inc.. Anchorage, AK. 

Your approval for this bid award is hereby requested. Funding for this project is in account 
number 441.51110.19GEN.48311. 

Charlie Pierce. Mayor 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS VERIFlED 

Acct. No. +!1.511101QNWU 

Amount MZMMM 



KENAI PENINSULA BOROUGH 
PURCHASING & CONTRACTING 

BID TAB FOR: ITB19-021 NFS #1 Generator Replacement 

CONTRACTOR LOCATION 

Cummins, Inc. Anchorage, AK 

DUE DATE: July 8, 2019 

KPB OFFICIAL: 

BASE BID 

$47 804.00 


